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(Austin, Texas) - Due to winter weather, the 183 North Open House scheduled for Anderson High School at 

5:00 pm today, Tuesday, Jan. 28, has been cancelled. The meeting will be rescheduled for a date to be 

determined in the following weeks. Information about the project is available online at 

www.183north.com where members of the community may still submit comments or ask questions. 

 

### 

MEDIA ALERT 

http://mobilityauthority.us2.list-manage.com/track/click?u=ef298267074af4354bbc2a623&id=e74c27a37f&e=7f174e07b0

